
 
   Isiah Leggett         Ana L. van Balen 
County Executive                Director 

The Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board 
Is pleased to host 

 
Forum on CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM (CIP) 

 
Mid-County Recreation Center 

2004 Queensguard Rd., Silver Spring, MD 
Tuesday, June 23, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
The County Executive and the Citizens Advisory Boards invite you to this opportunity to 
learn about the CIP, provide input, and get answers to your questions. 
 

AGENDA 

 7:00 – Welcome by MCCAB Chair, Kieran McHargue, Chair and Pat Lahr, Vice Chair 
 

 7:10 – Office of Management & Budget Presentation 
 

 7:20 – Questions and Answers 
 

 8:00 – Small groups with DOT, DGS, DEP, P&P, Schools, Recreation, Libraries 
 

 8:20 – Report out 
 

 8:30 – MCCAB meeting to debrief and create CIP list 
 

 9:00 p.m. Adjourn  

 
Sign language interpreter services will be provided only upon request with notice as far in advance as  
possible but no less than 72 hours prior to the event. If you need other services or aids to participate in this 
activity, please call (240) 777-8108 (voice) or (240) 777-8112 (TTY). Taking these steps will help us have  
sufficient time to best meet your needs. 


